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WRITTEN TESTIMONY, re
RE-APPOINTMENT TO EMS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Q: Why do I want to be a member of this committee?
A: To help maintain and improve EMS for the citizens of Hawai'i

Q: What does this committee do?
A: Tt advises the Director, DOH, concerning EMS in the State. It evaluates the state of EMS
and makes recommendations for current improvements and changes, as well as future needs.

Q: What makes me qualified for this committee?
A: 30 years of experience in emergency medicine and EMS, including at the local, county and
state levels. (Please see CV)

Q: What would I like to accomplish during your term on the committee?

A: 1) Support our current, excellent quality of EMS. 2) Help find ways to save the system
money through improved efficiency. 3) Help rationalize care thru best practices and evidence-
based medical care.

Q: What 3 qualities do I have that pertain to this service?

A: 1) Analytical skill: helps in evaluating plans and proposals
2) Communication skills: helps committee reach consensus, formulate plans
3) Emergency medicine skills: helps in determining best practices

Q: Name one previous “stand out” experience:
A: District Medical Control Officer for Kaua’i 1984-1990. Would benefit EMS Advisory
Committee by bringing my EMS experience to bear on current issues and problems

Q: Conflicts of interest? Surmountable?

A: Currently AMR Medical Director. If committee were to make a recommendation that
affected EMS contracts, I would recuse myself.

Respectfully submitted,

{osod Fprgend )

David F. Moore, M.D.
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Testimony of Chiyome Leinaala Fukino, M.D.
Director of Health

Wednesday, March 11, 2009; 2:45 p.m.
Department’s Position: Appointment to the Emergency Medical Services Advisory Committee.
Fiscal Implications: Travel and transportation costs to attend meetings.
Purpose and Justification: The Department of Health strongly supports the re-appointment of
Dr. David Moore to the EMS Advisory Committee.

David Moore, M.D., is an emergency physician who is currently the medical director for
American Medical Response. He previously worked at Wilcox Memorial Hospital on Kauai and was
formally the EMS District Medical Director for the State’s EMS program for the County of Kauai. His
leadership and support of EMS has been recognized for many years.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of the Gubernatorial nominee to the State

Emergency Medical Services Advisory Committee.
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